
Traffic Restrictions Week of June 8th – June 14th

Fort Apache will be reduced to one lane 
Northbound or one lane Southbound 
between Blue Diamond Road and 
Huntington Cove Parkway while utility 
adjustments are being made and striping 
installed on the roadway. Be cautious of 
changing traffic control setups. Alternate 
routes are recommended. 

Striping installation between Blue 
Diamond and Gomer. Lane restrictions 
will change as needed. Center lanes 
expected to be closed Monday and 
Tuesday. Closure of right lanes North and 
Southbound expected Wednesday 
through Friday.

Final completion of Storm Drain Box and
Clean Up work taking place East of Fort
Apache between Blue Diamond & 
Pebble. Watch for construction vehicles 
entering the roadway.
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